EKLY FELLOWSHI

The Weekly Newsletter of the Church in Irvine

Prayer Items

- Spring European University Conference in Wales
- Southern California College Conference
- College Work in Irvine

For additional details regarding the above prayer items, please refer to Detailed Prayer Burdens.

Weekly Truth Pursuit

Life-Study of Colossians, Messages 57 & 58

Bible Reading

	OT Pages	NT Page
Monday	373-374	1072
Tuesday	375-376	1073
Wednesday	377-378	1074
Thursday	379-380	1075
Friday	381-382	1076
Saturday	383-384	1077

Morning Revival

Crystallization-Study of Genesis, Vol. 4, Week 22

DETAILED PRAYER BURDENS

International: Spring European University College Work in Irvine Conference in Wales—April 11-14

Pray for the gathering of the university students from all over Europe and for the Lord's appearing and speaking to them to gain them for His eternal purpose.

Local: Southern California College Conference—April 11-13

Pray that those attending would receive a vision of the church that would be lifechanging and would issue in their giving their lives for God's eternal purpose and heart's desire.

Pray for the binding of the gates of Hades and the loosing of the new students to meet with the church both in small home groups and on Lord's Day mornings.

SUMMER TRAINING ANNOUNCEMENT

Place: Ministry Conference Center, 2431 W. La Palma Ave., Anaheim, CA

Dates: Monday, June 30, 2014, 4:00pm— Saturday, July 5, 2014, 9:30pm

Donation: Live Training in Anaheim: \$160 per trainee (outline included)

Webcast/Video in Irvine: \$85 per trainee (outline included)

LAST DAY to register: April 27, 2014 AFTER April 27: Additional \$50 late fee for Live Anaheim training.

(After May 15, you may not be seated with the Irvine section.)

AFTER June 14: Additional \$25 late fee for the Webcast/Video Training in Irvine.

REGISTRATION:

Please follow these steps carefully to register. You may register online at

login.churchinirvine.org/training (one login credential per registration).

You may also register with a paper form given to your local district responsible brother (who will register online).

DONATION:

You may pay online via PayPal, or

by check with the paper form. Checks should be made payable to the church in Irvine.

(IMPORTANT NOTE: Paying for another registrant does NOT equal registration.)

RECEIPTS (if registration is done online):

You should receive the following email confirmations when you register online:

- *Registration email
- *Donation form email
- *PayPal email receipt if donation is made by

IMPORTANT NOTE: If you do not receive these email confirmations, you may not be registered.

Please note that trainees under the age of 17 are required to participate in at least one video training before attending the live training. Attendance by young people under the age of 17 is discouraged. Trainees who are 15 years old and under will not be accepted to the live training, without exception.

Also, no part-time shared seats are allowed for any trainees.

For problems or questions please email: training registration@churchinirvine.org or go to login.churchinirvine.org/training.

The following brothers are responsible for registration in their respective districts:

- 1. Greg Lee
- 2. Noah Lee
- 3. Kevin Kwan
- 4-5. Zion Kim
- 6. Bruce Li
- 7. Edward Wang
- 8. Wayne Kusumo
- 9. Lazarus Sun
- 10. Leon Wang
- 11. Stephen Zhong
- 12. James Yeh
- 13. Alan Chung
- 14. Mark Niu
- 15-16. James Jin

Upcoming Events

♦ Friday, May 23 - Monday, May 26, International Memorial Day Conference, Philadelphia, PA

Church-related Websites

General: churchinirvine.org Blog: members.churchinirvine.org Calendar: calendar.churchinirvine.org Offerings: offerings.churchinirvine.org YP: youngpeople.churchinirvine.org

This Week

6 TH Lord's Day	8	9:30am–12:00pm Lord's Table and prophesying meetings by districts
8 TH Tuesday	0	7:30–8:30pm Prayer meetings by districts
9 TH Wednesday	⊗	7:30-9:00pm Ministry meeting at MCC Anaheim and simulcast at Hall 3
10 TH Thursday	0	10:00–11:00am Sisters prayer meeting at Hall 3
11 TH Friday	0	Evening Small groups in the homes
12 TH Saturday	0	6:00pm Young people's dinner and meeting
13 TH Lord's Day	8	9:30am–12:00pm Lord's Table and prophesying meetings by districts

BIBLE READING CHALLENGE: 100 DAYS OF THE APOSTLE PAUL

Dear saints,

Yesterday marks exactly 100 days until the start of this year's Summer School of Truth. The young people have begun a 100day challenge of reading through the Apostle Paul's writings. Starting last night, we read one chapter a day, beginning with Romans and ending in Hebrews. All the young people that finish this challenge will participate in a special reward to be announced at a later date. We would like to invite the saints to join with us in this Bible reading challenge "100 Days of the Apostle Paul". This would really bring in a corporate atmosphere of being washed in the water in the Word.

Schedule: For the schedule and further details please go to our website IrvineYP.com. Accountability: Everyone is encouraged to log their progress on <u>lettheword.com</u> via Facebook or Google as we will all form one large group and encourage each other for the next 100 days.

May the next 100 days be filled with much anticipation in musing upon the Word. May the Word become sweet to our taste and a lamp unto our feet and may the whole church be enlivened according to the

SIXTH GRADE CONFERENCE FELLOWSHIP

The 6th Grade Conference is a crucial time for some of our dear young people to receive the Lord and for others to have a richer experience of the Lord. As the 6th grade conference has particular aspects that require the participation of the serving ones attending, there is a great need for those serving at this conference to participate in a special time of fellowship, with details as follows:

Saturday, April 26th, 2014 at the District 2 meeting hall of the church in Anaheim, located at 1916 W. Ball Rd, Anaheim, CA 92804, from 9:30AM - 12:00PM.

We ask that at least one parent of each 6th grader going to the conference attend this important time. Also, we strongly encourage all the saints planning to go to this conference as serving ones, as well as any college age saints who are burdened for the 6th graders to join this important time of fellowship.

To register for this time please go to scyp.com and click on "Event Registration."

We pray that all the 6th graders will have a rich and meaningful experience at this conference and that it will lay a strong foundation for their entire Christian life.

In Him, the SCYP Office

Family BBQ on April 19

On April 19 there will be a special gather- Districts 1-2: Huong Lee hhlee2@gmail.com ing for the children (K-6th grade) and their families from 3:30pm-6:00pm. The children will enjoy a time of singing, a lesson, and activities. The time will conclude with a family BBQ at Deerfield Park. We encourage the saints to take the opportunity to invite families with children from their neighborhood. The cost is \$5 per person (adult or child) or \$20 per family (4+ people). Registration is due April 13. Please turn in your forms to the following:

Districts 3-5: Staci Birchler csbirchler@yahoo.com Districts 6-7, 11: Elaine Tang eshtang@yahoo.com Districts 8-10: Joy Ann Kusumo joyannkusumo@gmail.com Districts 12-13, 15: Kai-Lin Chang Kailin329@yahoo.com District 14: Elenore Niu elenoreniu@vahoo.com

ANNOUNCEMENTS

One-Day Retreat for Young Families and **Working Saints**

To all young families and working saints (grad students, serving ones, working saints, young married couples, young mothers/ parents, etc.) from roughly the age of 23 (post undergrad) to early 40s: please save the date for a one-day retreat on Saturday, June 7, 2014. Location, schedule, and cost TBD. Full children's service will be provided. Please be on the lookout for more information in the near

Summer Bible Camp Coordination Meet-

This year's Summer Bible Camp will take place from 7/28-8/2/14. We need many to serve as well as many to pray for the SBC. We encourage all parents and burdened saints to

join our first coordination meeting on Lord's Day, April 13, at 3:30pm at Hall 1. We need much participation to carry out this special

YP Progressive Dinner

The Young People will have their progressive dinner on Saturday, April 26. We have need of about 20 homes to host either appetizer or main dish for about 10-15 young people. If you can host, please email Isaac Acosta (isaac.acosta@gmail.com).